AUSTRALIAN
MOTOR VEHICLE
CERTIFICATION BOARD

COMPRISING AUSTRALIAN AND STATE AUTHORITIES

CIRCULAR NO. O=-8-1

COMPLIANCE PLATES FOR VEHICLES NOT DESIGNED PRIMARILY FOR ROAD
OPERATION

State and Territory registering authorities have advised
the Board that until further notice, they will not require
Compliance Plates to be affixed to tractors, road plant and
other such vehicles not designed primarily for road operation.

2. This decision applies, in particular, to agricultural
equipment, earth moving, road making and maintenance plant,
mobile cranes, fork lift trucks, straddle trucks and similar’
equipment, provided the basis of such vehicles is not a
conventional truck chassis.

3. Manufacturers should note that this decision relates only
to matter of affixing of Compliance Plates to this class of

vehicle and does not imply a relaxation of any other requirement
applicable to such vehicles under State or Territory legislation.
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